
Haitian  dance  troupe  performs
Sept. 9 benefit in Towson
The Resurrection Dance Theater of Haiti will perform in Towson Sept. 9, at 7 p.m.,
at Central Presbyterian Church. The professional troupe includes members of the St.
Joseph family of orphanage-like facilities outside of Port-au-Prince, St. Joseph’s and
Wings of Hope.

The troupe is touring to raise funds for the reconstruction of the two facilities, which
were damaged in the Jan. 12 earthquake that took an estimated 300,000 lives.

The director  of  education at  Wings of  Hope is  K.C.  Bersch,  a  graduate of  the
Institute of Notre Dame.

There is no admission fee. A free-will offering will be made to benefit the St. Joseph
family. Central Presbyterian is located at 7308 York Road. For more information,
email rdthbaltimore@gmail.com or visit heartswithhaiti.org.
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